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April 2, 2008

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista Place, Ste. 101
San Luis Obispo, California 93401

Gentlemen:

We understand a bill is coming up soon which would enforce extremely strict rules
regarding septic systems.

While we agree water quality is very important, we believe this very costly measure with
its ongoing mandatory surveillance, will be too extreme.

As it is now many people are having trouble paying their mortgages, and if you put this
added burden on the homeowner, there will be many more that cannot afford to live in
their homes. Many people in this area are on a fixed income or striving to keep afloat,.
This will just add another burden they cannot handle.

Perhaps a building moratorium would be in order -- Why keep putting up more homes
and coaxing people from out of the area to add to our pollution. Let’s take care of our
own first.
Sincerely,
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Hans & El-Jay Hansson




